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To whom it may concern. 

I strongly object to 'Pipes & Pouches - 317 Kllburn High Road, NW6 7JR' receiving an alcohol license as 
this will increase crime and public disorder. 

This matter is of great concern to me, granting the license will encourage public nuisance within the area 
which is not welcomed and is not needed. This license does not bring anything positive to the area and 
does not do anything for the community. 

Please take this letter as written confirmation for this application to be denied. 

Yours faithfully. 
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To whom it may concern, 

I strongly object to 'Pipes & Pouches - 317 Kilburn High Road, NW6 7JR' receiving an alcohol license as 
this will increase crime and public disorder. 

This matter is of great concern to me, granting the license will encourage public nuisance within the area 
which is not welcomed and is not needed. This license does not bring anything positive to the area and 
does not do anything for the community. 

Please take this letter as written confirmation for this application to be denied. 
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To whom it may concern, 

I strongly object to 'Pipes & Pouches - 317 Kilburn High Road, NW6 7JR' receiving an alcohol license as 
this will increase crime and public disorder. 

This matter is of great concern to me, granting the license will encourage public nuisance within the area 
which is not welcomed and is not needed. This license does not bring anything positive to the area and 
does not do anything for the community. 

Please take this letter as written confirmation for this application to be denied. 
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Yours faithfully, 
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To whom it may concern. 

Please take this letter as formal recognition of disagreement to the alcohol license that - 'Pipes & 
Pouches - 317 Kilburn High Road, NW6 7JR' has applied for. 

I strongly believe that the license to sell alcohol should not be granted as it will be extremely harmful to 
the main demographic [Children & Teenagers] that visit the store regularly."' 

The store sells candy,'tbYs and other child related products,! feel to sell alcohol will encourage children 
to consume alcohol as the store will advertise their alcohol related products. 

This is not beneficial for the children, parents, or the Kilburn community. 

Kind regards. 

v^X Wf^^U ^f?. 

•'UUJ. ., 

MU fV^eriltrJ, 
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To whom it may concern. 

Please take this letter as formal recognition of disagreement to the alcohol license that - 'Pipes & 
Pouches - 317 Kiiburn High Road, NW6 7JR' has applied for. 

I strongly believe that the license to sell alcohol should not be granted as it will be extremely harmful to 
the main demographic [Children & Teenagers] that visit the store regularly. 

The store sells candy, toys and other child related products, I feel to sell akohol will encourage children 
to consume alcohol as the store will advertise their alcohol related products. 

This is not beneficial for the children, parents, ortheKilbum community. 

Kind regards, 
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